## A memorandum of Understanding: TTPU and KNUT

On March 15, 2022, a memorandum of Understanding (MOU) was signed between TTPU and the Korea National University of Transportation (KNUT) on implementation of research projects. A delegation led by Mr. Jun-Hoon Pak, President of KNUT, visited TTPU to discuss issues of developing cooperation between universities, through sharing experience and modern methodologies. Development of mutually beneficial projects, in particular, cooperation in the field of biomedical engineering, exchange of students and staff, as well as issues of holding an international scientific conference at TTPU on August 10-12, 2022 were discussed.



